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6th October 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Library Book Lending 

 
I am pleased to inform you that from Friday 9th October Rainbow class will be visiting the 
library every Friday to choose a book to enjoy at home. This will allow your child to become 
familiar with the story and the characters with you before returning it to school on the 
following Friday when they will be able to choose another book.  
 
When your child brings the book home, spend time reading it together – this can be you 
reading to your child, asking them questions about the story or getting them to talk to you 
about the pictures in the book. 
 
In order that we can look after the books and keep them safe for everyone, we would ask 
for families to keep them in a safe place at home.  All books will be quarantined before 
being returned to the library in line with the current guidelines. So from next week:- 
 

• Rainbow class will take one book home at a time 

• Find a safe place to store his/her book (maybe away from little brothers or sisters or 
pets) 

• Remind your child to turn the pages gently 

• Encourage your child to read for enjoyment and to talk about the pictures with you 

• Read and reread the book as well as discuss favourite characters and important parts 
of the story 

 
 

We hope you enjoy spending time with your child and sharing books at home. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Miss L Kemp 
Nursery Manager 
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